URGENT/AT ONCE

From : Home New Delhi

To : Col DG Misra
Military Adviser
PMi to UN, New York
(FAX No. 0012124909656)

No.21023/21/2013-PMA (Vol-V) Dated: 05" August 2014

Subject - UNFICYP — Technical Extension Request/UNFICYP (India}

The undersigned is directed to refer to PMI to UN E/Fax No. 1565
dated 21% July 2014 on the above subject and to say that the Competent
Authority has approved two months technical extension beyond 47
August, 2014 in respect of following police officers presently deployed with
UNFICYP :-

i) Shri Pupul Dutta Prasad, IPS. SSP, NHRC

i} Shri Deep Chandra Arya, IPF, RPF

iii} Shri Jhakeer Husainsaheb Inamdar, Pl, Kamnataka Police.
iv) Shri Naresh Chander Khajuria, Inspector, J&K Police.

V) Shri Ravinder Kumar, HC, Punjab Police

vi) Mrs Manjula Mishra, Inspector, NIA

vil Ms Neeraja Yadav, SI, Uttarakand Police.

(G C Yadav)

Deputy Secretary to the Government of India
23093443

“B:uspma@nic.in

Copy to

SO (IT), MHA - With the request to upload the above communication on
MHA website.
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